
 

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Happy Thanksgiving! We have many exciting things coming up this month for your child! This 

month we will be having 2 fundraisers! We will do our Macaroni and Cheese Drive and a Cherrydale 

fundraiser! AALC is CLOSED for Thanksgiving on November 28th and 29th! 

Please be mindful of the change of seasons and help us to keep our classroom as healthy as we 

can! We have a sickness policy in our building to keep all our children healthy.  We greatly appreciate 

all our parents informing us of any illnesses the children may have. Also, as we get into the cooler 

weather, please help us by bringing in appropriate clothing.  We will need a jacket and some long 

sleeve shirts and long pants for your child.  

Please help our staff out by clocking your child in and out each day so we always have a count 

on who is in the building in case of an emergency. 

November is a great time for indoor and outdoor learning. We are starting to talk about 

Thanksgiving and winter this month. In our room we are always focusing on our alphabet, numbers, 

colors, shapes, classroom rules and manners.  We also focus on toilet learning, an important step in the 

two’s room. 

Don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the snacks please. Some 

parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier.  

Reminders: 

• Change of clothes – weather appropriate  

• There are 2 fundraisers this month: Mac and Cheese Drive and Cherrydale! 

• November 28th and 29th we are Closed  

• Snack Money - $2 

• Don’t forget to clock in and out each day 

Thanks, 

Ms. Kiara 

Ms. Rachelle 

Ms. Alyson 

 


